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Feedback to Cabinet from the organisations 
 
 
1) Organisations who offered savings which have been accepted or who 
have not been recommended for a saving 
 
Watford Council for Voluntary Services 
Citizens Advice Bureau 
Shopmobility 
RELATE 
New Hope Trust 
Watford Philharmonic 
Watford Palace Theatre 
 
These organisations confirmed the factual accuracy of the information 
provided in the reports and did not dispute the recommendations. 
 
 
2) Organisations who have been recommended for a saving additional to 
those offered or where savings were not volunteered 
 
West Watford Community Association 
Homestart 
Watford Recycling and Arts Project 
 
After some initial feedback and clarification on the proposals including a 
meeting with WRAP and email exchanges and phone conversations with the 
others the factual accuracy of the information provided in the reports was 
confirmed and no disputing of the recommendations has been submitted. 
 
 
3) Organisation recommended for a 50% cut in funding  
 
Watford Women’s Centre 
 
The organisation responded with the attached email advising that the report 
was factually accurate and appreciating having 4 months to mitigate the very 
big funding cut.  
 
4) Organisations who have been recommended for a ceasing of funding 
with mitigation proposals 
 
Multi Cultural Community Centre 
 
The organisation provided a briefing paper ahead of a meeting with Head of 
Community Services and the Commissioning Manager. The paper, which is 
attached, includes clarification on its approach to delivering change. A verbal 
update on the meeting will be given at Cabinet. 
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Watford African Caribbean Association 
 
The Chair of Trustees and Community Services Manager from WACA have 
met twice with the Council including a meeting with HCC Commissioning 
Manager Susan Street regarding the funding contract for the Luncheon Club 
and emails have been exchanged (copy attached) They also invited the Head 
of Community Services to attend a members meeting yesterday and a verbal 
update on these meetings will be given at Cabinet. 
 
 
Watford Muslim Community Project  
 
The organisation has met with Head of Community Services and the 
Commissioning Manager and provided additional information that has been 
incorporated into the papers submitted to Cabinet. They have in addition 
provided a copy of their submission and an email to the Mayor which has 
been attached to these papers. They have requested that the £30,000 
proposed to be set aside to commission CAB be instead provided to them as 
“we would along with our reserves, newly introduced service charges and cost 
cutting measures be able to continue to provide these services to the 
community”.  
Officers do not recommend accepting this proposal for the following reasons 

• One of the reasons for the original decision is that the organisation is 
considered to be a “single interest group” primarily fulfilling a role 
supporting a specific section of the community. 

• In comparison with the other organisations its’ performance is below 
the standard the council expects  

• The organisation has adequate reserves to continue the provision of 
service through 2012/13 and has plans to raise income through 
charges and seeking sponsorship. The Council has offered the support 
of the Resilience Officer to assist the organisation to achieve a 
sustainable future which should be achievable without the injection of 
additional funds. 




























